

Dear Student:

Congratulations on your acceptance to Radford University. The staff at Student Health Services looks forward to assisting you with your health care needs. In order to do this more effectively, we need your health information on or before the due date (see top of next page).

The completion of the medical and immunization information is required by the Commonwealth of Virginia Law (Code of Virginia, Section 23-7.5) and Radford University prior to attending class. If the completed form is not received, the law requires that you be prevented from class registration for the second semester.

The immunization and medical history may be obtained from your health care provider, the health department or most recent school attended. This form does not require a physical but does require the signature of a health care provider. You may fax the form to 540-831-6638 but the original completed form MUST be mailed to:

Radford University Student Health Services PO Box 6899 Radford, Virginia 24142

Note: If you are enrolling in an online learning program only, and do not plan on taking any courses on the campus of Radford University, you may contact the Student Health Center to see if you qualify to sign a waiver. If qualified to sign a waiver, Student Health will provide you with the form to sign and return.

Please refer to our Radford University Student Health website or contact our office at 540-831-5111 if you have any questions.

Sincerely, Abby Mundy Director, Student Health Services